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As we approach the end of the autumn term we would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your 

support with helping your children attend school every day. The children have been amazing this term and we 

are proud of each and every one of them. 

Important Dates 

School closes on Friday 18th 

December 2020 at 12.45pm. 

School re-opens on Tuesday 5 

January 2021. 

Positive Covid-19 Cases 

If your child tests positive for Covid-19 over the holidays, you need to inform 

school by emailing covid19positivecase@cavendish.bradford.sch.uk. This email 

address will be monitored daily. It is important for children to get a test if they 

have any of the following symptoms: 

- a new continuous cough 

- a high temperature  

- a loss of, or change in, their normal sense of taste or smell 

You can arrange a test by visiting www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test or calling 

119. 

Christmas Carol Services and Nativity 

We know how much parents/carers enjoy 

our Christmas Carol Services and Nativity. 

Due to the current restrictions we have 

recorded them this year for you to view 

online. You can access the videos by 

clicking on the private YouTube links 

below.  

Short version - https://youtu.be/YuQvEooIRRQ 

Long version - https://youtu.be/i-oMBFBaYJA 

 

 

Attendance  

It is important that children attend school every single day 

unless they are ill or isolating due to Covid-19. 

We ask that you let us know before 8.30am if your child is not 

going to be in school. You can contact us by: 

- Replying to any text message from Cavendish Primary 

School stating a reason for absence. This is the 

quickest and easiest method to inform us that your 

child will be absent.  

- Email – office@cavendish.bradford.sch.uk 

- Telephone  - 01274 772175 

Friday Afternoons 

Thank you for your support with children 

finishing early on Fridays. 

After reviewing these arrangements, they 

will continue into the spring term with 

children finishing school at 12.45pm every 

Friday.  

This will be reviewed again at February 

half term. 

mailto:covid19positivecase@cavendish.bradford.sch.uk
http://www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test
https://youtu.be/YuQvEooIRRQ
https://youtu.be/i-oMBFBaYJA
mailto:office@cavendish.bradford.sch.uk

